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16th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Weekly Collection:   £1,160 

 
June Standing Orders:  £1,575 

 
 

The Parish also received a Cheque for £500  
towards the Graveyard Development Fund.   

 
 

Many thanks for all your support. 
 

St Vincent De Paul Helpline: Tel:07927900310 SYMPATHY 
 

We offer our sympathy 
to the family and friends of  

 

ANTHONY HAMPSON 
who has died recently. 
May he rest in peace. 

We welcome as a 

member of God’s family: 

Daithí Paddy McMullan 

Fundraiser:  A walk is being held on The Carn  
Mountain on 21st July at 12 noon.  Meeting point: 
Cotters Row Car Park, Tirkane Road. 
 

All proceeds will go towards a project at a remote 
Primary School in Kenya.  Work will include  
renovations—putting in new floors and general 
maintenance work.  Organised by Pat Mullan in  
association with Moving Mountains charity. 
 

Online Donations welcome through the Just Giving 
page https://gofundme/29073C50 

 
GRANAGHAN & DISTRICT  

WOMEN’S GROUP 
 
We are delighted to confirm that  
Dr Anne Monaghan from Fermanagh will be back 
with us to deliver another five sessions of  
SELF-CARE HOUR, online, via Zoom- October 
29th, November 5th, 12th, 19th, and 26th. Details 
on how to join nearer the time. 

Prayer for Vocations: We pray that those called 
to be priests of the Derry diocese will be faithful 
shepherds who will feed their people with the  
Eucharist and the Word of God. 

Low Cost  
Counselling and Psychotherapy 
This Autumn psychotherapy students from the 
long established Dublin Counselling and Therapy  
Centre (www.dctc.ie) will be available to meet 
clients face to face in the Maghera area. 
Working under the auspices of Derry  
Psychotherapy (www.derrypsychotherapy.co.uk) 
- a professional psychotherapy and supervision  
practice, - the students will be available to work 
with a range of issues with adult clients.  
(Depression, Anxiety, Bereavement, Fear,  
Relationship issues, etc.  A waiting list is being 
opened in July and people will be offered a place 
on a first come basis.   
For more information and to put your name on the 
waiting list please contact: 
Bernadette 078 87398765 or  
Seamus 07989 936 344 


